
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Amber Cannon [ACannon@yatespetroleum.com] 
Tuesday, February 07, 2012 11:05 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
RE: Williams 8 Battery Release 

Mike, 

Thank you for the quick response for this release. I will get a Final C-141 together and submitted to your 
office. 

Thank you, 

Amber Cannon 

Environmental Regulatory Agent 

Yates Petroleum Corporation 

Office: (575) 748-41 1 1 

Cell: (575) 513-8799 

Email: acannon@yatespetroleum.com 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcherPstate.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2012 10:33 AM 
To: Amber Cannon 
Subject: Williams 8 Battery Release 

Thank you for meeting with me to discuss remedial options for the 9/16/2011 release at this site (2RP-907). Having 
discussed the site with Glenn VonGonten and the Santa Fe environmental group, OCD will approve closure for this 
release. Yates Petroleum will continue to work with the Santa Fe Environmental Bureau on the abatement plan that is in 
place. 

TUliLc. UfuaJjcMucJi. 

NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
mike.bratcher@,state.nm.us 

Amber, 

1 


